MEMORANDUM








TO:		Nancy Bolish


		Scott Hudson


		Don Luse


		Peter Stubbs


		Debra Watkins


		Mike Williams





FROM:		Jon Curtis





DATE:		July 31, 1995





RE:		TRAINING AGENDA, AUGUST 14TH











Attached herewith a draft of the Training Agenda for all student employees to be held on Monday, August 14, 1995.  Please review it carefully and get back to me with your comments and suggestions as soon as you possibly can.  The only change I can think of that I’ve added since our meeting was to “assign” the closing exercise to Pete and Nancy.  This part of the program remains our weakest element (so give it to the strong guys, right?) and we need to send the employees off on a very positive note.





For those of you who missed the meeting, the agenda was drawn up to reflect that we come together from a variety of backgrounds, histories, likes/dislikes, etc., uniquely our own selves to form a union.  Then, with an idea of the goals for which we are working, we work to form a more perfect union by having an understanding of our facility, the safety issues with which we must be concerned, and the skills and abilities to make our patrons’ involvement with us a promising and fulfilling experience.





Again, it is critical that you review this information and return your comments and suggestions to me as soon as you can.  Many thanks!


